
From:   Mark Ingerson   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   February 05, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0887-EX-ST-2012
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi,

We have filed a separate license application because this is a different antenna system, and the testing
will occur according to a different schedule and different power level.

Also, please correct the application Model Number of this system:

Currently:            44415-1

Should be:          44416-1

Thank you,

Mark Ingerson
Microwave Engineering Manager
L-3 Communications Corporation
Datron Advanced Technologies Division
(805) 584-1717 x2146
mark.ingerson@L-3com.com


